
 

        Dear Colleague: 

 

        As you are aware, over the last decade, there has been an 

        increased focus on the level of civility on college campuses. 

        Recently, the Chronicle of Higher Education has conducted a 

        series focused on the matter and Project Civilities have been 

        implemented within colleges and universities to combat both 

        student and faculty civility. However, little is known on how 

        faculty treat each other, the reporting mechanisms in place to 

        report a violation of civil behavior, or the response of the 

        academy to reports of those violations. We are attempting to 

        gather this information to better understand the current faculty 

        perceptions of civility on campus and create suggestions and 

        recommendations for improvement of faculty experiences on campus 

        and throughout the reporting process. Please forward this survey 

        to any individual faculty you can think of, faculty 

        organizations, and listservs that you can so that we can 

        accurately measure faculty experiences. 

 

        The survey will take between 10 and 45 minutes. You may skip any 

        questions that you prefer not to answer. No identifying 

        information will be linked to your responses. 

 

        To complete the survey, please paste the following link into your browser: 

        https://miamioh.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_exuMYlrWCaOXXgx 

        <https://miamioh.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_exuMYlrWCaOXXgx> 

 

        Thank you for your time! 

 

 

        -- 

        Dr. Alana Van Gundy 

        Associate Professor, Miami University 

        513-785-3262 <tel:513-785-3262> 

        www.womenandcrime.com <http://www.womenandcrime.com> 
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